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DOCTEUR CLAUDE PAQUE

15, RUE DE ..BAGHDAD -« RABAT
TEL.225.69
Pr. Henry Blackburn December 22, 1982
Laboratory of Physiolagical Hygiene
School of Public Health
University of Minnesota
Minneapeolis, Minn. 55455

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

Thank yeu very much for the capy of your letter which
arrived here safely on Dec. 19th. At last. Thank you also for
your paper which is very precious for me since there are not much
reviewes around here, :

Of course, I would huch welcome a seminar in Minneapolis
since there are also some laboratory researches about salt and
hypertension which I could not undertake in the COLLEGE de FRANCE
(Paris) for lack of funds and which cauld be perhaps in the range
of your interest ?

I would be also much pleased if you could stop in Rabat so
that we may have a short trip (ene day ?) in the country under
the Moroccan tents if this is convenient for you, '

However, according to the mailing problems (which may -include
telephone and cables..), please let me know as soon as possible
the date of your arrival in Morocco (i.e. your schedule, Flight
number, etc) and, for more security, send the same information
to Mr. William H. Marsh -Polotical Section - in the U.S.Embassy
in Rabat ( Av. de Marrakech, Tel. 622 65 ).

Meanwhile, I am sending you through separaté mailing a few
aof my papers about Diet, Hypertensicn..and Fat storage in Sahara
that perhaps you would be interested in. :

With my bes% ‘wishes.
“  Yours sincerely,
(;,!//1 bAJ g
Dr. Claudeyﬁeque, M.D.

P.S. Please send all letters through.
Registered Mail. Thank you.



